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MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:

GOVERNMENT RELATIONS DEPARTMENT

FEDERAL
MTA staff has been notified of the following information relating to the 

FY 01 federal appropriations for transportation:

· The full House Appropriations Committee is scheduled to meet on Tuesday, May 16, 2000;

· The Senate Appropriations Subcommittee on Transportation is scheduled to meet on Tuesday, June 6, 2000; and,

· The full Senate Appropriations Committee is scheduled to meet on Thursday, June 8, 2000. 

Should you have any questions, please call Claudette A. Moody at 

(213) 922-2237.
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